Andrew Beyer

From: Dana Davis

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 3:47 PM
To: Jaynellen Holloway; Andrew Beyer
Subject: Fw: No parking

Would it be possible to get this on the PS&W Agenda for next week? (See below)

Dana Davis

From: Joel Blase <dominus0013@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 3:42 PM
To: Dana Davis <DDavis@watertownwi.gov>
Subject: Re: No parking

To whom it may concern,

| would like to bring to your attention a potential traffic issue on the corner of Carl Schurz and Fourth
St. When turning onto Carl Schurz from Fourth St. by the Kwik Trip there have been many cars and trucks
parking on Carl Schurz on both sides of the street right at the bend in the road between the corner of Fourth
St. and Glendale Ave. This causes a safety issue with cars parking on both sides of the curve and not allowing
enough space for two cars to pass through at the same time. In the morning you are looking directly into the
sun rise and, in the evening, you are looking directly into the sunset.

| would like to see the south side of Carl Schurz (not the Kwik Trip side) made into NO Parking this side
from Glendale Ave to Fourth St. in the effort keep traffic flowing and safe, while allowing two-way traffic
moving.

Thank you for your consideration,
Joel Blase

From: Dana Davis <DDavis@watertownwi.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 1:41 PM
To: Joel Blase <dominus0013@hotmail.com>
Subject: Re: No parking

Hi -

Just a follow-up on this.

If you'd like us to discuss at the October Public Safety Meeting on Wednesday of next week, I'll need that
email from you by tomorrow at the latest.

The email just needs to briefly describe the problem and then, if you'd like, you can suggest a solution.

If you don't have time to do it by tomorrow - no problem. Just send it to me when you can and it will likely get
on the Agenda for an upcoming meeting.



Dana Davis




